Subject: Resubmittal of Addendum No. 7 for Subarea 8

From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.aov}

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 9:15 AM |
To: Jennings, Stephanie; King, Buck@DTSC :
Cc: Wondolleck, John; Dixie Hambrick; David W Dassler; Jones, John

Subject: RE: Resubmittal of Addendum No. 7 for Subarea 8

Stephie and John,

Thank you for resubmitting Addendum No. 7 of the Chemical Data Gap Investigation Work Plan, Phase 3 Soil Chemical
Sampling at Area IV for Subarea 8 at SSFL. The Addendum was revised to update the sample location Identtfscatson
numbers from the approved draft version to the approved final version.

We will post the revised addendum onto the DTSC SSFL web site.
Thank you,
Laura Rainey

From: Jennings, Stephanie [mailto:stephanie.jennings@emche.doe,gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 2:55 PM 5
To: Rainey, Laura@DTSC; King, Buck@DTSC |
Cc: Wondolleck, John; Dixie Hambrick; David W Dassler; Jones, John :
Subject: Resubmittal of Addendum No. 7 for Subarea 8

Laura:

DOE is pleased to re-submit the Phase 3 Addendum No 7 to the Chemical Data Gap Investigation Work Plan, Phase 3 Solil
Chemical Sampling at Area IV for Subarea 8. This resubmittal of the approved work plan corrects sampling numbering. 7

]

Stephie Jennings, PMP

Deputy Federal Project Director
NEPA Compliance Officer
805-416-0990



